
Spartan Spinners—February 28, 2024--NOW--Notes on Wednesday 

 
Greetings Spartan Spinners.  Hope you are having an awesome day.  
 
At our new student classes last Thursday, February 22, we had 7 students.  This week 
on February 29 will be the last day we can accept new students for this Spring session.  
So one more chance for you to recruit new students.   
 
Our next dance is this Saturday night, March 2 at Holy Communion Lutheran Church.  
Early rounds at 7 pm with Dean Kinion cueing and dancing starts at 7:30 pm with Tom 
Pustinger calling.  This is our Leap Year Dangle Dance and Jennifer Melton is in charge 
of setup.  We hope to see all of you there.  And a reminder about help needed for setup, 
we appreciate anyone who can help with the stage, tables and chairs and will need to 
arrive by 6:15 pm.  Thank you in advance for your help and consideration to help out the 
club.  
 
Reminder:  Dues for the second quarter are due April 1.  Please be responsible to get 
your dues current.  Your club and Treasurer, Harvey Brandon, appreciates it.  
 
Happy Birthday to Nancy Pustinger, March 3.  Be sure to wish her birthday greetings 
when you see her.  
 
Update on Don Galloway.  David and I went to see him last Saturday and he is doing 
well and in good spirits.  He is hoping he will be out of rehab possibly this coming 
weekend and he plans to attend the business meeting on March 10.  He is at the White 
Oak facility, Room 618 in the North Grove medical area and will still welcome visitors.  
 Keep Don and Sandy in your prayers as they work through this transition.  
 
David Hall still has ribbons for purchase for the SC Round and Square-Dancing 
Convention in Rock Hill, SC, April 26 & 27.  Only $30 for the weekend. If you are 
planning to stay over in Rock Hill, you need to make your hotel reservations soon.  
Pricing good only through March 25.  Please come and meet us in the square in Rock 
Hill! 
 
Pamela K. Hall, CAP-OM 
Secretary 
Spartan Spinners Square Dance Club 


